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Welcome back to school.  I trust everyone had a wonderful Easter break and enjoyed a 
little time away from your studies.  

My devotion this morning talked about storytelling and reminds us that we have just 
celebrated the best story ever.  In this story God’s son comes to be with us, conquers sin 
and death allowing us to live a life that never ends... eternal life with Him.  Praise God!  
What greater encouragement could we ever receive?

I hope you are all well and I’m looking forward to a great week reconnecting with you all.


